
 

 

 

   
 

Memorandum 

 

 

Date: August 13, 2021 

 

To: The Honorable President and  Members of the City Council 

 Room 400 City Hall 

 c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

 

From: Restoration of Services Oversight Committee 

 

Re: City Council Bill 21-0052R – Informational Hearing – Baltimore City Employees 

– Safe Transition to Work After COVID-19 

  

 

The Restoration of Services Oversight Committee (RSOC) has reviewed City Council Bill 21-

0052R – Informational Hearing – Baltimore City Employees – Safe Transition to Work After 

COVID-19. The purpose of this bill is for inviting the Baltimore City Administrator, the Director 

of the Department of Human Resources, the Commissioner of the Baltimore City Health 

Department, the Director of the Department of General Services, the Director of the Office of 

Emergency Management, and the Baltimore City Safety Czar to appear before the City Council 

to discuss the plans and strategies that are being developed to transition Baltimore City 

employees back to safe physical work environments. 

 

On behalf of the Chief Administrator’s Office, RSOC welcomes the opportunity to appear before 

the City Council to discuss the plans and strategies that are being developed to transition 

Baltimore City employees back to safe physical work environments. RSOC’s Oversight team is 

comprised of leadership from the Department of Human Resources, the Department of General 

Services, the Office of the Labor Commissioner, the Baltimore City Health Department, the 

Office of Emergency Management, the Mayor’s Office of Performance & Innovation and the 

Baltimore City Office of Information & Technology. RSOC is responsible for advising the 

Mayor’s Senior Leadership Team and guiding City Agencies through the process of restoring 

their services safely to City residents. Safety is our highest priority and includes the safety and 

health of our employees, their families, and the residents of Baltimore. 

 

cc: Ms. Natasha Mehu, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

 


